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Dear Ruthann: 

Many thanks for the kind words concerning the Casper Site. 
It is always much easier to do something when good data is 
available. Mike and I j ust finished the Hawken Site report. 
This contains Bison occidentalis with side-notched points 
and a date of 4500 B.c; Some very interesting things occurred 
there re ar · oi nts. 

You might tell Don Crabtree that I do have some travel money 
available if he would like to come down next summer. Why 
don't you have him contact me? 

See you in Dallas. 

GCF /lm 

Dear Don and Evelyn: 

smerely, 

:,, .7~ 4'1 
George C. Frison, Head 
Department of Anthropology 

I had suggested to George that you would be an excellent 
resource person for the Folsom materials he'll be excavating 
in.the Big_Horn mountains.this summer, up near Ten Sleep, and 
this was his response---might be fun. I'm in the process of 
asking NSF for money to subvent the festschrift volume; fingers 
are crossed, and Academi~ press is intere~te~. Are you going to 
Dal.las? · ' ~ 
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